
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communiqué 
Health Professions Accreditation Collaborative Forum 

Executive Officer 2025 
 
 
The Chair and Members of the Forum are pleased to announce and welcome Ms Amelia Druhan 
who has been appointed as the Forum’s first Executive Officer. 
 
Ms Druhan is a registered health professional and an accomplished executive, as well as an 
experienced educator with a deep and enduring commitment to addressing inequity in health and 
education outcomes. 
 
“Amelia has extensive expertise spanning education, healthcare, executive leadership, 
stakeholder engagement and advocacy, and brings to the Forum a robust combination of practical 
experience and formal training in health, education and governance” said Dr Terry Crisp, Chair of 
the Forum.  
 
All members of the Forum are looking forward to working with Amelia to strengthen its capacity to 
achieve its vision of better and safer health outcomes through high quality accreditation and 
assessment services for all regulated health professions within Australia. 
 
Amelia joins the HPAC Forum in mid July 2025 and we look forward to opportunities for you to 
engage with Amelia, to continue our valued connection and collaboration with all the Forum’s 
stakeholders. 
 
 
 
 
 
Secretariat 
Health Professions Accreditation Collaborative Forum 
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Our Vision is “Better and safer health outcomes through high quality accreditation and assessment 
services for all regulated health professions within Australia”. 
 
Future communiqués will be published on the Forum’s website http://www.hpacf.org.au  
and sent to interested stakeholders. 
 
Please feel free to forward the communiqués to colleagues who may be interested in the Forum’s 
work, or email info@hpacf.org.au for inclusion or to unsubscribe from this mailing list. 
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